ST MARY'S NEWS

Dear Parent,

We have lots of exciting events coming up in the next month or two. Please take time to put key dates in your diary.

Parent's evenings will take place in the week commencing the 6th February. Parents often ask whether they should bring their child or not. We are happy for you to decide whether you would prefer to attend with or without them. Booking links will be sent out on Monday next week.

In the last few weeks many children have been asked to come and show me their excellent work. It has been a pleasure to talk about their learning with them. This includes examples of home learning where children have clearly taken a lot of time and effort to produce their maps, models and posters. Thank you for all your support in helping them with this!

This term, staff have also been focussing on noticing pupils when they achieve something in one of the four areas that we feel help us to build a caring community at school. The poster below is displayed in school to remind us of what these are.

There have been many certificates awarded each week in celebration assembly including:

Year 5 - Leland and Harrison - caring for our world by helping to clear the playground.

Year 4 - Poppy - Sharing ideas about how to look after others and ourselves Reception Class - Theo - asking thoughtful questions during a reflective activity



New KS1 maths activity project:

We are taking part in a project with the NCETM (National Centre for Excellence in Teaching Mathematics). We will be running a workshop for each class after half term. After a brief explanation in the hall there will be activities set up in the classroom for you and your child to enjoy. A grandparent or family member is welcome to attend in your place if you are unable to come.

Reception Class - Thursday 23rd February 2:15-3:15

Year 1 - Monday 20th February 2:15-3:15

Year 2 - Wednesday 22nd February 2:15-3:15

NSPCC Number day is next week - 3rd Feb pupils can come in recycled/upcycled items such as a Times Table Rock Star / a Numbots avatar or choose to add numbers to hats or clothing. Children will be doing fun number based activities during the day. Voluntary donations to the NSPCC are welcome.



Safer internet day is on February 7th. We will be looking at ways to keep safe and protect our well-being and health whilst online. We will have some leaflets and help for the parents as well which we will give out during out parent's evening meetings which fall on the same day.

Our annual **Book Week** will run from the 27th to the 3rd March this year. During the week, we will be visiting Bridport Library, we will have a visit from the Book Shop in Bridport (who will be providing us with some competitions to enter), we will also be sharing stories and poetry with children from other year groups as our audience. On World Book Day itself, which is the 2nd of March, we will be asking children to dress as their favourite characters from a book or to bring in their favourite book from home if they would rather not dress up. Please re-use a costume from home or try to create a character with just 3 items for us to guess rather than spending a lot on a new costume.

REMINDER SPRING TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- 2nd February- KS2 Pantomime 1pm-4pm
- 3rd February -NSPCC Number Day
- 7th February -Year 6 Parent Topic Event 2:45-3:15
- 7th February -Parent's evening 3:15-19:00 booking links will be sent out shortly
- 8th February -**Parent's evening** 3:15-19:00 booking links will be sent out shortly
- 8th February **Futsal Year 3/4** (selected children to go to Colfox)
- 10th February INSET DAY
- 10th 19th February HALF TERM
- 1st March **School discos** further information on timings will be sent out via the PTA
- 2nd March World Book Day
- 17th March Comic Relief and St Mary's Got Talent
- 29th March Spring Show
- 29th March Easter Service 2:15 at St Mary's Church
- 1st April start of the EASTER HOLIDAYS

12 Top Tips for DING CYBER

As a society, we're increasingly using technology and tech services in the home. Digital assistants which can adjust the heating or turn lights on and off; streaming services for shows and movies on demand; games consoles; smart speakers; phones; laptops ... the list goes on. As we introduce each new gizmo to our homes, however, we increase the level of threat from cyber criminals. It's essential, therefore, that we learn to become more cyber resilient in relation to the devices and digital services that the people in our household use.

WHAT IS 'CYBER RESILIENCE?'

Cyber resilience focuses on three key areas: reducing the **likelihood** of a cyber attack gaining access to our accounts, devices or data; reducing the potential **impact** of a cyber incident; and making the **recovery** from a cyber attack easier, should we ever fall victim to one.

1. PASSWORDS: LONGER AND LESS PREDICTABLE

2. AVOID RE-USING PASSWORDS

3. USE A PASSWORD MANAGER

A good way to juggle different passwords for every site or service you use is to have a password manager. This software stores all your passwords for you, so you simply need to remember the master password. LastPass, Dashlane, IPassword and Keeper are all excellent password managers.

4. BACK UP YOUR DATA

5. ENABLE MULTI-FACTOR AUTHENTICATION (MFA)

6. CHOOSE RECOVERY QUESTIONS WISELY

RESTLIENCE

MAN

7. SET UP SECONDARY ACCOUNTS

12. STAY SCEPTICAL

11. KEEP HOME DEVICES UPDATED

10. CHANGE DEFAULT IOT PASSWORDS —

9. CHECK FOR BREACHES

8. KEEP HAVING FUN

Meet Our Expert







National Safety #WakeUpWednesday

Source: www.ncsc.gov.uk/collection/top-tips-for-staying-secure-online/three-random-word. | https://haveib



www.nationalonlinesafety.com







(i) @nationalonlinesafety

Users of this guide do so at their own discretion. No liability is entered into. Current as of the date of release: 25.01.2023